
Miss Lorraine Swanson				 301 Dodson Street - Geneva, 
Illinois


May 16, 1948

Dear Ruth,

Thanks a million for letting us know how Clarence is getting along.

We are glad that it is over, and sincerely hope that he can soon be out again.

If you need any help, please let us know. We can manage to do something. 

Dad is feeling much better. Has his garden all planted, but it is terribly wet so it isn’t 

growing very.

This is only a note tonight, as I have a dozen to do, but just wanted to let you know 

that we are very anxious to know how things are going.

Love, Lorraine
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